
Public Notice of Records Destruction 

 

Pursuant to the Alabama Administrative Code 290-8-9.08(2)5(h) regarding the 

RETENTION AND DESTRUCTION of Records and in compliance with the State Records 

Commission’s Records Disposition Authority Policy of April, 2014: 

On January 15, 2015, Calhoun County Schools will destroy by shredding, all unclaimed 

records of students referred for and /or eligible for SPECIAL EDUCATION (including 

those identified as Gifted and Talented) created prior to Jan. 1, 2009. 

 

 

To request a copy of special education records prior to destruction, contact: 

Dr. Charlene Hill 

P.O. Box 2084 

Anniston, AL 36202 

(256) 741-7427 


